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TRAINING LOCAL WORKSHOPS IN THE GUIDELINES CONTENTS 

T   he Libertec Project continues its scaffolding,
currently immersed in phase 3 of its development.
Within this phase, different local training workshops
have been carried out in the different partner
countries.
The Pinolivo Early Childhood Education Center in
Marbella (Málaga-Spain) was the place chosen by
teachers Mª Gracia Romero García (School
director/Teacher), Alberto Cubero Serrano (School
secretary/Teacher), Mª Dolores Latorre Peña  
(Coordinator strategic plan for gender equality in
education/Teacher) and Gemma López Grau
(Second cycle coordinator 3-6 years/Teacher) to
teach local workshops during the month of October
and expand the contents of the GUIDELINES among
the professionals who They work at their school, all as
a preparatory activity for the field test that will be
carried out as the final point of this phase of the
project.



 LOCAL WORKSHOP IN CEI PINOLIVO

T   hese local workshops in Malaga were
held in 3 sessions, each attended by twelve
teachers from the aforementioned Pinolivo
center. The sessions held had the objective
of presenting and explaining to the
teachers the guidelines developed, so that
they are trained to put into practice the
methodological indications of the
GUIDELINES to digitize the pedagogical
documentation. The teachers/educators
participating in these workshops provided
very positive feedback on the contents
proposed by the Guidelines on digitalized
pedagogical documentation as a tool to
show and make visible the teaching and
learning processes that take place every
day at school.

CEI Pinolivo will experience
the methodological content

on the digitalized
pedagogical documentation

that the Guides provide in
their daily work.
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